17 St John’s Street Hythe SO45 6BZ.
Biodiversity assessment - statement
Submitted in support of an application for a rear extension to form living space. 
Date November 2023
The proposal is for a reduced extension occupying the space of an existing unauthorised structure which previously occupied a paved area. 
Construction of the proposal would not involve storage of any materials - including fuel or building chemicals - on areas of vegetation or in proximity to trees; the operational area of the works would be constrained with the limits of existing construction and would not intrude upon areas of vegetation.
The proposal would not result in any adverse impact upon biodiversity.
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